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Main Street North, Seghill     
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Tel: 0191 237 0419      

Fax: 0191 237 3518      

admin@seghill.northumberland.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Miss T Chappell 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
22 March 2019 
 
Easter disco for children in key stages 1 and 2 on Thursday 04 
April 
 
Children in red, green and blue class are invited to our Easter 
disco on Thursday 04 April from 3:15pm to 5:00pm.   
 
The ticket price is £2.00 per child, which includes juice and a 
snack.  Prizes will be awarded for the games we play during 
the disco and for best dancing. 
 
Children should come to school wearing their school uniform 
and bring their disco clothes to change into at 3:15pm.   
 
Tickets are on sale from Monday 25 to Friday 29 March and 
will not be available after this date.  Please send £2.00 in a 
named envelope by Friday 29 March to buy a disco ticket. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
 
Miss Chappell 
Headteacher 
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